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Chair

Senate Standing Committee on Employment, 
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Parliament House
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Canberra ACT 2600

Dear Senator Tierney

I am pleased to attach our submission to the Committee on the Education Services for Overseas Students Bill 2000.  We would be pleased to give evidence to the Committee at its proposed public hearings.

The submission addresses the content of the Bill only, including comments on the processes for the establishment of a National Code [Part 4]. However, as we have stated in the introduction to our submission, we are concerned that many of the changes proposed in the Bill do not deal with the real problems.  Some of the solutions are contained in the proposed National Code.  Because of the timing of the release of the 'exposure draft' of the National Code by the Department of Education, Training and Youth Affairs we have not had sufficient time to consider the document and complete our consultations with universities.  This is a very important issue and we therefore seek your agreement to make a supplementary submission addressing the National Code issues. 

Yours sincerely
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Stuart Hamilton

Executive Director
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